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  17ú Nollaig 2021 –  

17th December 2021 

Nóta na hAoine – Friday Note 

Gaelscoil & Naíscoil Annual Christmas Raffle 

Our Annual Christmas Raffle will take place on Monday 21st December. The 

prizes are brilliant.   Many thanks to everyone who has already purchased 

a ticket.  We would encourage all our families to buy at least 1 if possible.  

If you haven’t already done so, you can purchase a ticket via paypal-

joannec26@aol.com and select the friends and family option or 

alternatively you can complete your details on the ticket and return to the 

Gaelscoil office on Monday morning at the latest. 

  

Please can you all check your ParentPay accounts and pay as soon 

as possible.  There are several accounts 

that are overdue.  If you are having 

problems logging in, please contact the 

Gaelscoil office and we will do our best to help with that.  

Dráma na Nollag 2021 
 

 Well done to our staff and pupils who have been 

working tirelessly on our 2021 Dráma na Nollag.  Families 

will be able to view the recordings from Monday 20th 

December on the Gaelscoil na mBeann website.  We hope you 

enjoy it as much as we have. 
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Comhghairdeas Libh! 

 
Congratulations and well done to our prize winners for the month of December.   
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A special congratulations to Rang 4&5 who won our Gaeilge sa Chlos competition and were each 

awarded a Nugeleto voucher. Congratulations to the pupils in the Sliabh Binnian Team who earned the 

most points collectively on Accelerated Reader this term.  The pupils received a £5 Waterstones 

Voucher. 

Comhghairdeas Libh! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Gaelscoil and Naíscoil na mBeann would like to take this opportunity to say 

thank you to our pupils, parents/guardians, staff and entire school 

community for their continued support throughout the year.  Wishing you 

all an enjoyable and safe Christmas and New Year and we look forward to 

seeing you all in January. 

 

 

 

Gaelscoil & Naíscoil na mBeann will finish at 11.30am on Tuesday 21st December.  

There will be NO Dinners or bus service home on that day so please make alternative 

arrangements for the collection of your child(ren) and return to school on Thursday 6th 

January 2021 
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  Bíodh Nollaig mhór mhaith agaibh uilig agus Athbhliain faoi mhaise 

daoibh!  

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 


